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From: TransportSecretary

Sent: 30 April 2018 09:26

To: POCorrespondence

Subject: FW: Objection to Robertsbridge Valley Railway

Nicolas Turner I Diary Manager and Assistant Private Secretary, Secretary of State for Transport, Department for
Transport
5/13 | 020 7944 4397 | 07966 512575

Please note that all e-mails and their attachments sent by a Private Secretary on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision
or comment made by a Minister, or note of a Ministerial meeting, should be filed appropriately by the recipient. DfT
Private Office does not keep official records of such e-mails or documents attached to, or forwarded with, them.

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto:chrfs.gray!ing.mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 27 April 2018 19:58

To: TransportSecretary

Subject: Fwd: Objection to Robertsbridge Valley Railway

Get Qutlook for i0S

From: Aaron Rowsell <

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 7:40:53 PM

To: GRAYLING, Chris

Subject: Fwd: Objection to Robertsbridge Valley Railway

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Aaron Rowsell -

Date: Fri, 27 Apr 2018 at 19:37/

Subject: Objection to Robertsbridge Valley Railway

To: chris.grayling@parliment.uk <chris.grayling@parliment.uk>

Dear Mr Grayling

I’'m writing to you with utter disgusts of the motion that RVR are proposing to make a CPO of private land
for a hobby business and the disregard of the lives that this effects. This is not a necessary infrastructure
requirement by any means.

This Hugh additional safety risks that will come with adding additional level crossings to the most
dangerous road in Sussex the A21. The road that has had millions spent on to increase efficiency and safety
over the years. This includes the government and network rail committing to removing as many level
crossings as possible.

That fact that RVR have taken no precautions to help prevent the additional flood risks the new line would
course.



The fact that our village will not benefit from any passing trade and that additional parking for the extra
visitors has not been provided. I believe their idea is to make our village the free car park for RVR users.
We already have a big problem with commuters doing the same thing.

All majors questions raised by the community seem to be swept under the carpet with no response. Like the
fact that the majority of trains will be diesel not steam which creates hugh amounts of pollution while the
train sits in the station warming up!

I hope you have the common sense to dismiss their request.
Please reply with your views.

Regards
Aaron Rowsell

Kind Regards

Aaron Rowsell

Director
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